
COMPUTING

I like working on my 
own device as I can be 
a little independent. I enjoy computing 

because I like typing 
using the keyboard.

We use laptops in 
lessons and Early 

Start. We use them 
for TT RockStars and 
lots of other things.

I like using the iPad.
We can use them on 
our own or with the 

teachers. 
I make stories on it. 

Zane – Y3

Summer – Y2 Freddie – Y5

Riley – Y4



COMPUTING

I love going on Purple 
Mash and playing 

maths games against a 
timer.

I love making 
presentations using 

Google Slides. I made 
one about Space using 
different effects and 

transitions.

We used the Internet 
to research different 
plants in Science and 
then used Microsoft 
Word to type out an 

information document.

I like it when I make 
stories. I know how to 
save them myself now 
so I can show it to my 

friends. 
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COMPUTING

It would be great to 
have more interactive 
Art Programmes as I 
like to be creative.

Zane – Y3

I would like to use 
more apps, especially 
ones that help with 

handwriting.

I would like to make 
more presentations as 
information slides.  I 

could do it in my own 
time. 

We could take photos 
ourselves of our work.

Summer – Y2 Freddie – Y5

Riley – Y4
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